
 

Jakarta, August 25, 2023 

To: 

Siti Nur Hamidah 

Universitas Negeri Jakarta 

Indonesian 

 

RE: ACCEPTANCE OF YOUR ARTICLE FOR ISC-BEAM 2023 

Dear Siti Nur Hamidah, 

We are pleased to inform you that your article titled “AKUNTABILITAS DAN 

TRANSPARANSI PENGELOLAAN DANA DESA DI DESA GUNUNG PUTRI 

KECAMATAN GUNUNG PUTRI KABUPATEN BOGOR” has been reviewed and 

accepted for presentation and publication in the proceedings of the International Students 

Seminar and Conference in Business, Education, Economics, Accounting, and Management 

(ISC-BEAM) 2023. 

Congratulations on your commendable work! We appreciate the effort and expertise you put 

into your article, and we believe that it will contribute significantly to the discussions and 

knowledge sharing at our conference. 

Please take note of the following important details: 

1. Presentation Details:  

 Date: 28th November 2023    

 Venue: Online by Zoom Meeting 

2. Guidelines for Presentation:  

 Duration: 20 minutes presentation + 10 minutes Q&A 

 Format: PowerPoint, PDF 

 Please ensure that you adhere to the given time frame to ensure a smooth flow of 

the sessions. 

Once again, congratulations and thank you for your invaluable contribution. We are excited 

about the insights and discussions your article will stimulate at the conference. 

 

Warm regards, 

 

 

(Rahmi, SE., M.S.M.,) 

Chairman of International Students Seminar and Conference in Business, Education, 

Economics, Accounting, and Management (ISC-BEAM) 2023 


